
REQUEST FOR
PROPOSALS

Attention: Food Service
Management Companies
The  Upper  St.  Clair  School
District is requesting proposals
for  school  food
service management services.
The  Food  Service
Management  Company
willprovide
management   services
according  to  United  States
Department  of  Agriculture
(USDA)  regulations
and guidelines, as well as the
Pennsylvania  Department  of
Education  policies  and
guidelines.   Food  Service
Management  Companies
and/or  their  representatives
may submit proposals
to:
Upper St. Clair School District

Attn: Scott Burchill
1775 McLaughlin Run Rd.

Pittsburgh, PA 15241
Upper St. Clair School District
Board  of  Education  reserves
the right to accept or reject
any and/or all proposals or to
accept the proposal, at its sole
discretion,  to  be  in  the
best   interest  of  the  school
district.   A  mandatory
walk-through  meeting  is
scheduled  for  February  19,
2024,  at  10:00  a.m.  ET   at
Upper  St.  Clair  High  School
located  at  1825  McLaughlin
Run Rd., Pittsburgh, PA 15241.
As  part  of  the  mandatory
meeting,  a  walk-through  of
the middle schools and one
elementary  school  will  be
completed. All proposals must
be  submitted  no  later  than
11:00  am  eastern  time  on
March 15,  2024 and will  be
opened  immediately
following. All proposals should
be  delivered  in  a
sealed   envelope  and
addressed  to  the  Upper  St.
Clair  School  District  and  be
clearly marked: Food Service
Management  Proposal.
Representatives from FSMC’s
are welcome to attend the bid
opening

Scott P. Burchill, Secretary
BOARD OF SCHOOL

DIRECTORS


